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Tim Carroll

From: Stephen Lewenberg <lewenberg@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 2:23 PM
To: Tim Carroll
Cc: Stephen Lewenberg; tcarroll@chilmarkma.gov; Assistant Exec Sec; Jennifer L. Christy 

(jchristy@chilmarkma.gov)
Subject: Re: Annual Appointments

Dear Selectman, Town of Chilmark, 
 
Please consider reappointing me as a member of the Human Resources Board of the Town of Chilmark. 
 
I believe I have contributed to good relations between Town employees and their management.  I am 
proud of the progress the Board has accomplished of late and wish to continue to volunteer my services 
in that endeavor. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Stephen S. Lewenberg 
 
 
3 Osprey Lane 
Chilmark, MA 02535 USA 
1-508-645-3179 
 
 
Please reply to my primary email: lewenberg@cornell.edu 
 
 
 
 


